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LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
LIFELONG LEARNING SCRUTINY SUB-COMMITTEE  
 
4 APRIL 2006 

Community Schools Pilot Evaluation Report  
 

Reference from meeting of the Overview and Scrutiny Committee held on 
 30 January 2006 

 
 
 
 
Community Schools Pilot Evaluation Report 
 

1. An Officer introduced the report which had been prepared in response to a 
reference from the Cabinet meeting held on 15 December 2005 on 
Community (Extended) Schools Roll-out.   She responded to questions from 
Members and undertook to develop links with the Grants Advisory Panel as 
a way of enabling voluntary sector organisations to help deliver the 
Childcare element of extended schools. 
 

2. It was noted that the reference had been submitted to the Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee rather than the Lifelong Learning Sub-Committee, as the 
report of the Scrutiny Review Group set up to consider this matter had 
initially been considered by the Overview and Scrutiny Committee as part of 
the Overview and Scrutiny review of the New Harrow Project. 
 

3. Members considered the work carried out by officers and indicated that they 
were encouraged that all the recommendations of the Review Group had 
been taken on board. 

 
RESOLVED:  That (1) the report be noted; 

 
(2)  the report of the Director of Learning and Community Development be 
submitted to the Lifelong Learning Sub-Committee for information; 

 
(3)  future reports on Community Schools be submitted to the Lifelong 
Learning Sub-Committee for consideration; 

 
(4)  the Director of Learning and Community Development be requested to develop 
links with the Grants Advisory Panel.  

 
[See also Minute 373]. 

 
 

FOR CONSIDERATION 
 
Background Papers: Minutes of the Overview and Scrutiny Committee meeting 
held on 30 January 2006. 
 
Contact: Daksha Ghelani, Committee Administrator, Tel: 020 8424 1881 (Ext 2881) 
E-Mail: daksha.ghelani@harrow .gov.uk 

 


